
 
 
 

 
 
 
23rd May 2025 
 
Re: Additional Transition Afternoon for Individual Students  
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),  
 
We hope that your child is enjoying the Summer Term before their transition to secondary school in 
September 2025. We are delighted that you have chosen Hagley Catholic High School as the secondary 
school for your child, and we very much look forward to welcoming you to our school community. 
 
We recognise that the move from primary school to secondary school is a big step; and whilst we hope 
your child is excited to join us, we also understand children may naturally feel nervous. To support your 
son/daughter in this important stage in their life we offer an additional transition afternoon to 
individuals joining Hagley Catholic High School from a school whereby there may be no other students 
joining us.  
 
During this visit they will get the opportunity to meet other students, have a tour of the school site and 
take part in some transition activities. This additional transition visit will be held on Friday 20th June 
2025 at 1.30-3.00pm ahead of the main Year 7 Induction Days on Wednesday 2nd to Friday 4th July 2025.  
 
Please could you confirm whether your child will or will not be attending on the additional transition 
afternoon on Friday 20th June 2025 by completing the following MS Form via this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/MiV1SkpEC6 
 
If you have any further queries prior to the Intake Information Evening on Monday 30th June 2025, 
please do not hesitate to contact our Admissions Officer who will forward your request onto the correct 
staff member. The Admissions Officer can be contacted at admissions_hchs@emmausmac.com 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Hagley and working in partnership with you in the months and 
years ahead.  
 
Please be assured of our prayers for you and your family.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

L Imirie      J Hodgson   

 
Mrs L Imrie                  Mr J Hodgson   
Head of Year 7 & Transition                 Principal   
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